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DUKE POWER COMPANY 
P.O. BOX 33189 

W CHARLOTTE. N.C. 28242 
WILLIAM A. HALLER 

MANAGER 
NUCLEAR TECHNICAL SERVICES 

(704) 373-8500 

November 7, 1989 

Ms. Nancy Weatherup 
Industrial and Agricultural Wastewater Division 
Bureau of Water Pollution Control 
Department of Health and Environmental Control 

- 2600 Bull Street 

Columbia, SC 29201 

Subject: Request for Additional Information 
NPDES Permit Renewal for 
Oconee Nuclear Station (SCO000515) 
File: OS-702.13 

Dear Ms. Weatherup: 

On July 7, 1989 you requested additional information in order to draft the 
renewal NPDES permit for the Oconee Nuclear Station. The letter specified 
that the information was to be submitted within 60 days. On August 14, 1989 
we requested a 60-day extension to develop and adequately present the 
requested information.  

Please find attached the requested additional information. This information 
should be considered as supplemental to the NPDES permit renewal 
application submitted September 6, 1988.  

Should you have any questions or desire additional information, please 
contact J. S. Carter [(704) 373-23101 or M. C. Griggs [(704) 373-7080.  

Sincerely, 

W. A. Haller, Manager 
Nuclear Technical Services 
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